
Glendale Fire Department Hosts NFIRS Training 
 
Over a three-day period, the Glendale Fire Department hosted a rare training opportunity that provided 
an overview of the National Fire Incident Reporting System (NFIRS).  Through collaboration between the 
City of Glendale and the Office of the State Fire Marshal, Chief Tonya Hoover arranged for a member of 
her staff to present the training 
sessions locally in Glendale, thereby 
facilitating participation by 
numerous Southern California fire 
agencies.   
 
Kirsti Fong, who oversees the NFIRS 
program for California, repeated the 
3-hour NFIRS training session 
between June 30, 2014 through July 
2, 2014, which enabled participation 
by eighteen (18) separate fire 
agencies.  A total of 76 individuals 
participated, encompassing 17 
different personnel classifications: 
 

Fire Chief   2 
Dep. Chief   3 
Div. Chief   1 
Bat. Chief   10 
Fire Captain   39 
Fire Engineer   4 
Fire Fighter   3 
Paramedic   1 
Fire Marshal   4 
Fire Protection Engineer 1 
Fire Inspector   1 
Mgmt. Analyst   1 
Analyst    1 
Sr. Acct. Clerk   1 
Clerk    2 
Admin. Assistant  1 
Trainier    1 

 
Fire agencies from the following jurisdictions were able to participate: 
Alhambra, Burbank, Carlsbad, Culver City, El Segundo, Glendale, La Verne, Laguna Beach, LA County, 
Manhattan Beach, Montebello, Monterey Park, Orange, OCFA, Rancho Cucamonga, Riverside, San 
Marino, South Pasadena. 
 
 


